
Oregon OT Licensing Board  
Public Board Minutes of Special Teleconference  May 21, 2010   

 
The Oregon Occupational Therapy Licensing Board met by telephone conference and at the 
Board office Friday May 21, 2010 in Room 407 of the Portland State Office Building. Board 
members present: Genevieve DeRenne, MA, OTR/L, FAOTA, Chair, and Robert Bond at the 
Board office and Alan King, OTR, Vice Chair, and Mashelle Painter, COTA, by teleconference.  
Mitch Schreiber was not able to attend. Felicia Holgate, Director was also present at the board 
office.   Joyce Browne, Board consultant was present by phone available to answer questions. 
The meeting started at 1:02p.m. 
 
The Board met to consider three renewal applications and whether to issue regular licenses to 
these applicants who had answered YES to at least one of the history questions on their renewals.  
The additional board meeting was needed before the renewal period ends May 31, 2010, at 
which time the Board must either renew the license, not renew it or take other action.   

                               
• OT 2010-02  Renewal Application  License issued 
 
• OT 2010-06 Renewal Application  Case Continued 
 
• OT 2010-10  Renewal Application  License issued  
 
No motions were taken as there were no formal actions taken.  The meeting ended at 1:50 p.m.   
 
Felicia Holgate, 
May 25, 2010 
 


